
Appendix 3iii 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
I am writing on behalf of Dornie & District Community Council to express our views with regard to 
the Statutory Consultation on Plockton and Lochcarron GM catchments. 
Following communication received from members of the public to the cc and echoing the comments 
made by Mrs Macrae & Mrs Gill at the public meeting,  we would like to pass on our concerns with 
the lack of suitable transport and the longer journey time (one hour) from the Dornie & Inverinate 
area for these young children to the Plockton GM unit. In summary the current arrangement of using 
the high school bus and secondary mini bus at Plockton High is not suitable.  
 
We appreciate the consultation is solely with the catchment area but access & travel  to GM is an 
important factor which must be considered by Highland Council to achieve equality to all.  
 
yours faithfully, 
Alison Jack 
Secretary 
Dornie & District Community Council.  
 


